
08/11/2020 

MR Aaron Holmes 
55 Patrick ST 
Avalon Beach NSW 2107 
Aaronholmes0@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1260 - 29 North Avalon Road AVALON BEACH NSW 2107

Construction of such a structure will take away from the aesthetic of Avalon. The destruction of 
more trees is further jeopardising and restricting the dwindling natural ecological corridors for 
our native fauna, which are already compromised. Setting the precedent for this type of 
construction will result in Avalon looking like every other overbuilt, congested, cluttered and 
soulless Sydney suburb that we are so lucky up to now to have protected ourselves from. I 
hope the temptation for revenue recognition for the council does not lay a pathway to the 
ruination of one of the last beautiful bastions of Sydney’s beautiful suburbs. 
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